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MASTER CHEFS! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Just before half-term in February, our lunch providers Chartwells delivered a 
'Ready, Steady, Cook' style cooking event to the whole school. During this, pupils 
were reminded about the ‘Eat-well’ plate and the importance of having a  
balanced diet.  
To add some extra spice to the event, some Year 6 pupils worked alongside  
Mr. Cuevas and Miss Qershori to produce a healthy, tasty dish from ingredients 
given to them. The hall was awash with the delightful smell of frying onions, gar-
lic, peppers and herbs. Both teams produced wonderful dishes, however our  
panel of judges decided that Mr. Cuevas’s team (pictured above on the left) were 
the overall winners. Well done to everyone who took part. 



 

Details of all the clubs starting Monday, 26 February  are  
included as an additional attachment with this Newsletter. 

 

26th February—9th March    -   Fairtrade Fortnight 
 
Wednesday 28th February -   KS1 World Book Day disco 5.00—6.30pm 
 
Thursday  1st March -   World Book Day 
                1st March -   KS2 World Book Day disco 5.00—7.00pm 
 
Friday 9th March -   Y5 Trip to Tatton Park 
 
Friday16th March -   Rec/Nursery Stay and Play 9.00—10.00am 
         16thMarch -   Y1 Trip to Runway Visitor Park 
 
Monday 19th March -   Spanish Week 
 
Wednesday 21st March         - Reception to Knowsley Safari Park  
 
Spring Break: Monday, 26 March—Friday, 6 April 
 

 

On Thursday 1st March, both children and staff will be celebrating World Book 
Day.  Throughout the day the children will take part in lots of fun and exciting     
activities, which all link to reading and promoting reading for pleasure.  

The theme of this year’s World Book Day is ‘Share a Story’ and in participation with 
this we are going to start our celebrations for the day with a breakfast in the school 
hall where you can share stories with your child/children. The breakfast will start at 
8:15 am and finish at 8:45am on Thursday 1st March 2018.  We look forward to        
celebrating World Book Day together and hope to see you there! 

Throughout the day the children will take part in many exciting activities. EYFS and 
KS1 will receive a special visit from a surprise character who will share a story with 
them, KS2 will take part in a book quiz and all children will  develop their creativity 
skills as they make their own hat / headband for our World Book Day assembly.  


